
Larimer County North Landfill Route Proposal- (Still being evaluated by County officials) 
The Eastern Route Outlined in red has been identified by the traffic study, conducted from Felsburg Holt & Ullevig, to 
cause the least amount of impact to traveling public, adjacent homes and schools.  Thus, making this route better than 
the Western Route outlined in Green.  While longer travel route from a mileage standpoint, it can be traversed within 
the approximate same amount of time.  Other factors such as the number of residential dwelling units and schools along 
the Western Route, along with the number of potential stops that can cause increased noise and air pollution, support 
the Eastern Route as being a better route for large vehicles to take.   

 


